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03/03/2019  18:29:152019/0532/P COMMNT Janine Sachs I  live in Eton Avenue and am  very concerned about  traffic congestion at the corner of Eton Avenue and 

Crossfield 

Road. I cannot see where the cumulative effects of the 100 Avenue Road development has been taken into 

account. . I cannot see any evidence of ground water drainage assessment and the storm and foul drainage 

runs through the plot of 52 Eton Avenue. Evidence is needed to show how the proposed development will not 

adversely affect the drainage here.

I also understand that the London Borough of Camden has a 'no basements' policy.therefore this application 

for a new basement is unacceptable.

PLEASE REDACT MY ADDRESS & EMAIL

03/03/2019  20:50:432019/0532/P COMMNT Varvara 

Khomutova

We're Eton Court residents (family of 3) and we strongly object against the proposal. The excavation will 

create a traffic jam at the Eton Avenue/ Crossfield rd corner and also will create unbearable noise pollution 

We're not prepared to suffer fro..
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